
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

18/20 30 April 2020 

 
RELAXING OF SOME COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS 

 
Arising from the Territory Controller’s advice of 29th April 2020 on the relaxing of 
some COVID-19 restrictions, the following will apply to the Shire’s operations as from 
5pm 1st May 2020. 
 

 Playgrounds and parks will reopen 

 The Community Hall will reopen 

 The Seniors Centre will reopen 

 The Shire’s Front Office at the George Fam Centre will reopen 

 The Library will reopen operating normal hours 
 
The community is reminded that social distancing restrictions and strict hygiene 
requirements will apply to all the above activities. 
 
 
Stay safe and take care of one another. 
 
 
The Shire will inform the Community of any future changes in the status of other 
Shire functions and activities should they occur. 
 
 

 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer 


